
 

To: Board of Education 
From: Janice Roome, Comptroller 
CC: Dr. Jay Morrow, Dave Bisby 
Date: March 10, 2025 
Re: Permission to hold on-line public auction 
 
 
Background Information 
Facility Director Dave Bisby is requesting permission from the Board of Education to conduct 
an on-line auction for a variety of items that are no longer needed by the District. A preliminary 
list of the items to be sold is included in the board packet.  Items that are broken will not be 
included in the auction and will be either recycled or disposed of in the proper manner. 
 
Options Considered 
The last live auction was held in the fall of 2022. The last on-line auction was held in the spring 
of 2024.  Mr. Bisby feels that a live auction is not necessary for the types of items listed and 
would not be worth the cost of holding the auction.  (At the last live auction, the fee was 20% 
to 51% depending on the type of item.) 
 
Administrative Considerations 
If approved, the auction is expected to take place in April. As required, a public notice would 
be placed in the newspaper prior to the auction. 
 
Recommendation  
We recommend the board approve the request to hold an on-line public auction for the sale 
of District assets no longer needed. 


